
	
 
The Information Technology (IT) Area in the McIntire School of Commerce at the University of 
Virginia is seeking applications for two full-time tenure track faculty position with open rank, beginning 
August 2020. 

Candidates must have a Ph.D. in a relevant field in hand by the start date of the appointment. Candidates 
must also have evidence of progressing to a record of strong research, teaching, and service. The 
strongest candidates will have: 1) demonstrated the potential to publish articles in A-level IS journals; 2) 
ability to teach courses related to analytics; project/product management, IS strategy, and/or database 
management, at both the graduate and undergraduate levels; 3) some level of practical business 
experience, and 4) the interest in and potential to make internal service contributions. 

Currently, the McIntire School of Commerce (www.commerce.virginia.edu) awards a Bachelor of 
Science in Commerce, and Master of Science degrees in the Management of Information Technology, 
Business Analytics, Commerce, Accounting, and Global Commerce. McIntire is recognized for 
excellence and innovation in undergraduate and graduate business education and scholarship. In various 
annual rankings of undergraduate and graduate business programs, including U.S. News, Bloomberg 
Businessweek, Poets & Quants, and The Economist, the McIntire School of Commerce is routinely 
ranked in the top ten. 

Rank is dependent on qualifications and years of experience 

TO APPLY: Please visit UVA job board https://uva.wd1.myworkdayjobs.com/UVAJobs  (Open Rank, 
IT Area) and complete the application. 

Formal review of applicants will begin August 16, 2019, and the positions will remain open until filled. 
For questions about these positions please contact the IT Area Coordinator, Professor Ryan Wright at 
rtwright@virginia.edu. 

The selected candidate will be required to complete a background check at the time of the offer per 
University Policy. 

The University of Virginia assists UVA faculty spouses and partners seeking employment in the 
Charlottesville area. To learn more about these services, please see http://provost.virginia.edu/dual-
career. 

The University of Virginia, including the UVA Health System and the University Physician’s Group are 
fundamentally committed to the diversity of our faculty and staff.  We believe diversity is excellence 
expressing itself through every person's perspectives and lived experiences.  We are an equal 
opportunity and affirmative action employers. All qualified applicants will receive consideration for 
employment without regard to age, color, disability, gender identity, marital status, national or ethnic 
origin, political affiliation, race, religion, sex (including pregnancy), sexual orientation, veteran status, 
and family medical or genetic information. 


